
 

 
 

 

22 March, 2016 

Dear parent / caregiver 

Assalamualiakum 

I do hope that you are able to join us on Thursday evening for a question-and-answer meeting for parents 

and caregivers with the Interim Board. 

We want to meet as many of you as possible, give you clear answers and provide the direction that helps 

to assure you of your children’s future at Malek Fahd. 

I thought it might be useful to provide in advance some biographical detail of the three external directors, 

including me, in the attached sheet. 

Thursday’s meeting is from 5.30pm to 7.30pm in the Greenacre High School Hall. 

We look forward to meeting you and answering your questions. 

Wassalam 

Yours sincerely 

  

 MIRIAM SILVA 

Chairman, Interim Board 

 

 


